
SOCIAL COMMITTEE REPORT – MAY 2024 
 

Bowling Night – April 21: 

A group of HBYC athletes arrived at Lane Glo north on Sunday the 21st. We were a 

group to be envied. If not for our bowling abilities, then for the fun that we had. 

 

Birthday/Anniversary Dinners  

There was a very good turn-out for the birthday /anniversary dinner that was at 

Hudson grill in April. All that attended enjoyed an array of different foods. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

0ur next birthday/anniversary dinner will be at the Mediterranean Diner located at 

11836 US19. This is in the shopping center with Big Lot. The fun starts at 6 pm on 

May16th. There is a fantastic variety of food, from Greek, American and Italian. 

 

May Meeting 

What a delicious potluck at the May meeting. There was an abundant selection of 

Mexican dishes for our delight. Many thanks to all the great cooks in the club. 

 

And again I would like to thank all that set up and cleaned up after our potluck. 

This could not be done without everyone's help.  

 

The Social Committee 


